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Ann Hillier

From: Ann Hillier
Sent: Monday, April 9, 2018 8:58 AM
To: 'Peter Mair'
Subject: RE: Hanson’s proposed dock. 

Good Morning, 
Thank you for your email. The project is still under review, but you will be notified when a decision is made. If you have 
any questions, please let me know. 
Best, 
 
 
Annie Hillier 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3773 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
  
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Mair <peterkmair@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, April 7, 2018 9:51 PM 
To: Ann Hillier <ahillier@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Hanson’s proposed dock.  
 
Ms. Hillier:   
  As I understand your agency’s probable decision, the limited access into upper Fletcher Bay via the resulting narrow 
navigable channel, will affect ingress and egress to our dock. The granting of the proposed ramp and dock off the 
Hanson’s point  property will be unprecedented in its lengthy walkway to a large dock into that channel.  
  We oppose that much intrusion. Also, the sight lines and views from our homes will be compromised by this aluminum 
structure.  
  At the very least, a natural color as a condition of the permit, such as brown, should be required to mitigate this 
intrusion.  
  We certainly support their request for a dock off their bay property, but not this outsized, intrusive scale.  
 
Peter and Mudge Mair 
8885 Woodbank Drive 
BI WA 98110 
206 842 6910  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


